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On Wednesday we had a fantastic time at Bamburgh in the rock 

pools. 

We found crabs and 

star fish, 

 

 

snails, a hermit crab, 

several kinds of fish 

and thousands of 

mussel shells, 

barnacles and limpets.  

 

Does anyone know what this anemone type 

thing is? We have no idea but it was really 

beautiful. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

It was tricky to catch them at first but we soon got the hang of it. 



Back on the beach we had a wonderful time playing on the sand. We 

drew pictures in the sand. This one was made by Sam and Rory. We 

made fantastic sand castles and Mrs Hammond helped us to build a 

boat which we sailed all morning. In the children’s own words they 

made a ‘gooey hole’ where the water oozed up from the sand.  

We all enjoyed eating our lunch and having snacks and we had the 

best trip ever!!! 



Next week we have a special World War One lunch on Friday and 

school will be closed to children on Thursday due to strike action. 

Please make sure your child has a PE kit in school as we are 

practising for sports day whenever we get the chance. Sports day is 

on Monday 14th July and all parents and families are welcome to 

watch their children in the sports and to stay for a family picnic 

afterwards. Please let us know if your child would not normally be in 

school all day and you want them to stay for lunch and sports day as 

we need to adjust dinner numbers. Just before the sports begin we 

will have a short music hall performance from the children, which we 

hope you can attend. We are looking forward to all the exciting end 

of term events and to sharing them with you all. 

 


